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Dear Friends: 

It is a great pleasure for me to have this opportunity to extend my warmest greetings to all those 

distinguished and honored guests who are attending the 20th anniversary celebration for the Osher 

Lifelong Learning Institute at San Francisco State University (OLLI).  

It is an honor for me to congratulate all of you for your hard work and dedication to the community you 

serve. Since the founding of OLLI in 2003, your outstanding partnerships with local community 

members, as well as your steadfast commitment for providing enriching courses and activities, serve as 

a testament to your passion for supporting the people of San Francisco. 

Through the numerous courses, interest groups, and events that OLLI offers, the San Francisco 

community has greater access to important resources that allow for the residents of San Francisco to 

explore their interests and develop meaningful connections. May your efforts continue to support the 

aging adults of San Francisco.  

As a United States Senator representing the people of California, I commend the Osher Lifelong Learning 

Institute at San Francisco State University for your many contributions and achievements. I wish you all 

continued success in the years to come.  

Sincerely,  

Dianne Feinstein 

United States Senator 


